
Newsletter week ending 21st October 

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

WISHING EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY HALF-TERM!

The last seven weeks have flown by and all of the children have been busy learning, 
creating and developing new skills in what has been a fun-packed half-term. We are all 
extremely proud of the children’s commitment to their learning and we want to thank 

you all for your support over the last several weeks. We wish everyone a very happy half-
term and look forward to seeing you all again on Monday the 31st of October, when 

school reopens.

SPOOKTACULAR SCHOOL DISCO!

The children had a fantastic time at the school disco on Tuesday and 
we were so impressed with the brilliant costumes the children wore! 
There was a great, spooktacular atmosphere and it was wonderful to 
see the children having so much fun!



HARVEST FESTIVAL

Thank you to everyone for your contributions to 
our Harvest Festival collection. All of the 

donations are going to Stretford Food Bank to 
help families in the local area.

Dates for your Diary!
October
31stOct-School reopens at 8:50am
November
9th Nov-Parents’ Evening
9th Nov- Flu vaccinations
14th- 18th Nov- Anti-Bullying Week
11th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
sweets or chocolates.
18th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
toiletries.
25th Nov- Non-uniform donation of 
Xmas decorations.
December
2nd Dec- Non-uniform donation of 
bottles
6th Dec- Decoration Day!
7th Dec- Christmas Fair
7th Dec- EYFS Xmas production 9:15am
8th Dec- EYFS Xmas production 9:15am

HAPPY DIWALI

We would like to wish a very Happy Diwali to 
all of our families who are celebrating Diwali. 

The children enjoyed their Diwali meal on 
Wednesday and there was a wonderful, 

celebratory atmosphere in the lunch hall.

VAN GOGH GOLDEN TIME ART

This half-term, Mrs Westwood has run a Vincent van 
Gogh Golden Time where the children have recreated 

the artist’s famous Sunflower artwork using their 
fingertips to paint with! The artwork is incredible and 

will be up on display for all to enjoy.


